
YOUNG CARERS NEWSLETTER 

TERM 2 – DECEMBER 2020 

 
Well this year has certainly been a difficult one! I hope that you have managed to keep 

yourselves healthy and fit. 

 

As you aware, we cannot hold YOUNG CARER meetings in school at the moment, due to the 

COVID-19 pandemic. However, we have been trying to catch up with you all over the last 2-3 

months. I have met with all of you at least once. 

You will no doubt know that Year 11 are now off school until the new term in January, due 

to a positive result of COVID-19 for one of the students. This means that all lessons are now 

being held on MSTEAMS for that year group. If you are struggling with this – please email 

me on lyoung@wrotham.kent.sch.uk  and I will get in touch with you. 

Alternatively, if it work based – please email your subject teacher and copy me in. We will 

endeavour to help in any way possible.  

I hope that you all have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and we look forward to 

seeing you all back in January 2021 for the start of Term 3. 

 

Kind regards 

LISA YOUNG 

YOUNG CARERS MENTOR 
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